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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Sri UCSI Springhill Community,  
 
Recently, we are pleased to receive the invitation to the grand finale of the Celebrating 10 Years of Eco-Schools - 
The Eco-Schools Award Ceremony. Sekolah Sri UCSI Springhill has been awarded the Bronze Award for our 
achievements in addressing environmental issues based on the Seven Steps Methodology in compliance with its 
associated criteria. Congratulations to Mr. Jonathan Anthony in leading this process with the Eco-Schools 
Committee. We are proud to be part of Eco-Schools, the largest global sustainable schools programme – it starts 
in the classroom and expands to the community by engaging the next generation in action-based learning. In the 
past decade, the programme has touched thousands of students and inspired them to become more 
environmentally conscious.   
 
Sekolah Sri UCSI Springhill is now a member of the Global Schools Program. Global Schools Program encourage 
primary and secondary school students to actively learn, engage and take action on Sustainable Development 
Goals (SDGs). This programme aims to transform learning environments and make this school a hub for SDGs 
education and leadership while empowering students to prioritize sustainable development in their personal and 
professional lifestyles. The 17 SDGs came into effect in January 2016 consisting of a shared global framework. 
This framework aims to eradicate extreme poverty, inequality, and injustice while addressing climate change, 
environmental protection, as well as encourage good governance, peace, and security by 2030. As learning 
institutions, schools will play a critical role to address these pressing global challenges and accomplish these 
goals. As educators, we have a responsibility to equip our students with the knowledge to understand the global 
challenges facing the world and the skills to overcome them. We are proud to join this global community of schools 
and educators and look forward to become a leader in this international education movement in Malaysia. 
 
Sekolah Sri UCSI Springhill will be closed for the Deepavali break from 3rd – 5th November. All classes will resume 
on Monday, 8th November.  
 
Warm wishes on Diwali to you and your family. May this festival of lights brighten each and every day of your life 
with happiness, glory, and prosperity.  
 
 
WONG KIN TUNG 
Chief Operating Officer, UCSI Schools Springhill Campus 
Principal, Sekolah Sri UCSI Springhill Campus 
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Bandar Springhill, Port Dickson 

Sekolah Sri UCSI Springhill is now a member of the Global Schools Program which encourages primary and 
secondary school students to participate in Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs). The programme aims to 

create a learning environment and subsequently transform the school into a hub for SDG education and 
leadership while encouraging students to adopt sustainable development into their professional and personal 

lifestyles. 
 

The SDGs were developed by the United Nations Department of Economic and Social Welfare, 
demanding for action beyond ‘business as usual.’ Achieving these goals will involve critical stakeholders 

such as government agencies, civil society, businesses, academia, and youth to collaborate and participate 
extensively. 

 
The 17 Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) came into effect in January 2016 consisting of a shared 

global framework. This framework aims to eradicate extreme poverty, inequality, and injustice while 
addressing climate change, environmental protection, as well as encourage good governance, peace, and 

security by 2030. 
 

Poverty and inequality, weak governance, conflict and instability, lack of infrastructure, and natural resources 
depletion would result in irreversible long-term problems that often undermines growth and prosperity efforts 

within any social community. 
 

As a learning institution, Sekolah Sri UCSI Springhill will play an important role to address these global 
challenges and accomplish these goals. It will join hands with other schools to carry out the responsibility of 

nurturing and shaping positive values while developing leadership skills for students towards building a 
sustainable future. These schools could leverage through their unique positions within the society to 

transform their environment into hubs for community leadership and localisation of Sustainable Development 
Goals. 

 
Sekolah Sri UCSI Springhill is proud to join this global community of schools and educators. It looks forward 

towards contributing to the international education movement in Malaysia. 
 
 

 

Global Schools Program  



CERTIFICATE OF MEMBERSHIP
This is to certify that

Sekolah Sri UCSI Springhill

Is a signatory of the ‘School Commitment to the Sustainable Development
Goals’ and therefore a member of the Global Schools Program.

This is a non-credit certificate for institutions by the Global Schools Program
to encourage primary and secondary schools to actively learn about, engage

with, and take action on the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs).

Siamak Sam Loni
Founder and Director

Global Schools Program
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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Bandar Springhill, Port Dickson 

September 30 was historic milestone for us to be featured in the 
Sin Chew Daily newspaper for being Malaysia’s FIRST Microsoft 

Showcase Private National School! 
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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Bandar Springhill, Port Dickson 

We are pleased to be featured in the Sin Chew Daily (Malaysia 
Edition) newspaper on 10th October for being Malaysia’s FIRST 

Microsoft Showcase Private National School. 
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Bandar Springhill, Port Dickson 

Welcome to a new term! Our first week was a great success during Term 3 at EYC. Despite the limitations of 
virtual learning due to the pandemic, EYC teachers have been introducing new creative methods to ensure a 

fun learning experience.  
 

English 
At EYC, English is a lesson where students engage in fun learning experiences to develop their 

communication and cognitive skills. Students play with games such as “These Lovely Alphabet” to learn letter 
formation and sound. 

 

      

K for Kangaroo 

Mathematics 

Math games are a fun way to help children understand Commutative Law of Addition. EYC uses ice-cream 
cones pictures to teach Number Bonds for numbers between 1 to 5 by using different coloured scoops. 
Students need to match the scoops the right ice-cream cone. Let us see who has the tallest ice-cream 

tower? 
 

 

“Yeah! I’ve made some tall ice cream tower”, said Jin Yang. Yummy… Yummy… 

 

Early Year Centre 
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Bandar Springhill, Port Dickson 

Students practice sequencing numbers up to 5 by matching each numeral to the picture that represents the 

number and arrange each ice cream picture in ascending order. 

 

Jarren began to learn sorting activities using math. 

 

Children get excited with Fun Elementary Craftivity while learning 3D geometric shapes during art lessons. 

Students create 3D shaped monsters that are fun and easy under the guidance of EYC teachers.  

 

Jian Wen did an amazing job with his 3D shape monsters! Awesome job! 

 

Early Year Centre 
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Bandar Springhill, Port Dickson 

Expressive Arts 
Students learned about Russian painter and art theorist, Wassily Kandinsky, through the art of blending 

primary colours into secondary colours. Jian Wen made a magnificent replica of Kandinsky's art. 
 

 
Jian Wen did a marvellous job in blending colours! Bravo! 

 
This week's English theme allowed EYC students to learn to use white crayon to draw and paint a car that 

pops out! They discovered how water separates from oil during Expressive Art lessons. 
 

 
“Look! I can separate water and oil,” said Jian Wen. 

 
Playschool students learned about colour with polka dots during Expressive Art lesson. 

 

 
That's such a magnificent polka dot painted by Jarren! Bravo! 

 

Early Year Centre 
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Bandar Springhill, Port Dickson 

Mandarin 
 

Foundation students learned to converse in Mandarin during the “All About My Class” session with Early 
Years Centre (EYC) teachers. Here we have Jian Wen with his drawings of his school and friends. 

 

 
“Look! This is my school and my friends”, said Jian Wen. 

 

EYC teachers conduct a storytelling session with the tale of “三只小猪 the three little pigs” to encourage 

expressive reading and listening skills development. Students built dream houses by using creative materials 
from their own imagination.  

 

 
Mia’s face was full of excitement as she showcased her own dream house. 

 

Early Year Centre 
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Bandar Springhill, Port Dickson 

Students also explored a topic on “在海边”, at the beach whereby teacher Mei Shin taught Jian Wen to 

create a kite. 
 

 
Jian Wen enjoyed making his own kite. 

 

Jian Wen enjoyed himself by making movable paper swing “秋千” during Mandarin class. 

 
Jian Wen made a movable paper swing by himself. 

 

Early Year Centre 
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Bandar Springhill, Port Dickson 

 
To the honourable CEO of WWF Malaysia, Ms Sophia Lim, Mr Pramod Sharma, Senior Director of 
Education, Ms Jessie Chew, the Programme Manager, Ms Mathi and to the organisers of this event, 
Mr Wong Kin Tung, our Principal of Sekolah Sri UCSI, Springhill, all Principals, and coordinators of 
Eco School Malaysia and to dear fellow students. I am Jonathan Anthony, Eco School Coordinator 
for Sekolah Sri UCSI Springhill. Today is a day to be thankful and inspired. 
 
September 2020 marks the Journey of Sekolah Sri UCSI Springhill, into the WWF Eco School 
Programme. A programme, so necessary for our schools today since students are an integral part 
of the establishment, and that these young people will be our leaders of tomorrow, so does the 
future of nature lie in the responsibility of their hands. Nature co-exists with men, and the latter 
cannot live without the former. Thus, it is our duty as educators to instil love and respect as well as 
the knowledge of sustaining and reaping the fruits of nature, a science in its own right, to these 
young ones. 
 
The force of nature is so widely experienced by us especially in this pandemic; we have seen the 
closure of schools, a noble institution to protect the welfare of our students. Nevertheless, through 
the good use of technology, teaching and learning did not cease. We here at Sekolah Sri UCSI, 
Malaysia’s first Microsoft showcase Private National school, employ its facilities to foster 
environmental awareness through our screens resulting in a great number of online Eco themed 
activities for the duration of the lockdown. As part of the seven steps to the bronze award, surveys 
and some meetings were conducted online. 
 
We did not allow complacency and when schools were reopened temporarily, we grabbed the 
opportunity to further implement the seven steps needed for those things physical, for instance the 
planting of an herb and flower garden, the preparation of the Eco school notice board and signages 
to conserve the utilities in school and many more Eco school activities. All of these were achieved 
by our students under the auspices of an excellent Eco team comprising both teachers and 
students. In times where everything seemed bleak and impossible, we have made it possible for this 
achievement. 
 
No man is an island. It is the teamwork between teachers and students and dedication to our ideals 
that rendered to us this award. Thus, we are looking forward to collaborate with other Eco schools in 
Malaysia to attain a sustainable environment, particularly at Negeri Sembilan for the common good 
of the present generation and the generations to come. We would love to thank our Principal Mr. 
Wong Kin Tung and the Senior Assistant Ms. Paramaswari for their vision and support. We also 
thank all parents who have walked the extra mile to render their support for the accomplishment of 
this award. Lastly, to the WWF Eco School team a big thank you for giving us this Bronze award. 
 

By: Mr. Jonathan Anthony,  
Eco-Schools Coordinator, Sekolah Sri UCSI Springhill Campus   

Eco Schools Award Ceremony - Speech By Mr. Jonathan Anthony 
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Bandar Springhill, Port Dickson 

 

Eco-Schools Award Ceremony  
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Our students have completed their second dose of Covid-19 vaccine. Sekolah Sri UCSI Springhill Campus is 
among the first schools in Port Dickson District to complete the National COVID-19 Immunisation 

Programme for Adolescents (PICK Adolescents) for our students aged 12-17 years. We would like to thank 
parents, students and staff for ensuring a successful vaccination programme.  

 

Bandar Springhill, Port Dickson 

National COVID-19 Immunisation Programme for Adolescents   




















